
RF Preliminary - INQ 319-079-001

Ms Wendy Beggs 
Directorate of Legal Services 
2 Franklin Street 
BELFAST 
BT28DQ 

Dear Ms Beggs, 

Your Ref: NSCB04/1 
NSCW50/1 
NSCS071/1 

Our Ref: BMcL-0070-13 

Date: 15th April 2013 

Re Raychel Ferguson Preliminary 

Thank you for your letter 4 April enclosing revised index to file 141 referring to a number 
of documents withheld as either privileged or Inquiry related. 

In relation to each of the documents over which privilege is asserted, please identify the 
basis upon which privilege has been claimed. Please also advise if your clients have 
considered whether the public interest in an effective inquiry would justify waiver of the 
privilege asserted in respect of these documents. 

In respect of the documents which have been withheld as "Inquiry related" please 
explain precisely the basis on which these documents have been withheld. 

A response by 21 April is requested. We will await your response before re-issuing the 
file to Interested parties. 

Yours sincerely, 

Brian McLoughlin 
Assistant Solicitor to the Inquiry 

Secretary: Sernie Conlon 
Arthur House, 41 Arthur Street, Belfast, BTi 4GB 

EmaH: inquiry@ihrdnLorgWebsite: www.ihrdnLorgTel: 02890446340 Fax: 028 9044 6341 




